
Exciting News: [Company Name] is 

Rebranding! 

Dear Valued Stakeholders, 

We are thrilled to announce that [Company Name] is undergoing a rebranding initiative that 

reflects our commitment to innovation and growth. This rebranding process includes a new logo, 

updated color palette, and a refreshed mission statement that better represents who we are and 

what we stand for. 

Our new brand identity is designed to enhance our connection with you and to clearly convey our 

values and vision. This change will allow us to serve you better and to adapt to the ever-evolving 

market demands. 

The official launch of our new brand will occur on [Launch Date]. We are excited to share this 

new chapter with you and appreciate your support and trust throughout this journey. 

Please feel free to reach out to us with any questions or feedback regarding our rebranding. We 

look forward to continuing to grow and thrive together. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 


